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Stonebrae TV Appearance
On Friday November 11th, Room 17 (Ms. Guo’s

third grade class) together with Ms. Matteis
greeted the Bay Area on NBC in both Mandarin
and English. We reminded the audience to be
safe, be respectful, be responsible, and make a
difference!

Click here to see us on TV! Download the video

Online Mandarin Parent Meeting

Our next meeting is on December 5th and here is the link to
register. This informational meeting is open to all students in 2
the DLI program. It is not a parent-teacher conference. S oL Mandarin X

Parent Meeting

Staff members will answer your questions about the
program, including how to better help your child at home,
how to communicate with your teacher more effectively, and
what to expect from the program in the long run. You can
also hear other parents in the program share their tips and
experience.

National Chinese Expo of Student Works

Student works from all over North America are on display in the National
Chinese Expo of Student Works organized by AAICE (American
Academy of International Culture and Education).

Please check out their website for more information.

Typingchinese.com is a website that allows you to type Chinese characters without
needing to install anything on your computer. It also has some useful links where you
can learn some simple Chinese words and (arguably) learn pinyin within five hours.

Thanksgiving is a time when we show kindness and appreciation
to each other. Hayward Unified School District is really grateful for
all the hard work of our staff members and the support from all our
families. We wish you a happy holiday season.

THRSE !



http://nbcbay.com/EsrZ3rD
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1GZiI7fWnUdTYn_O2-05qXqvB2tk5FO3H/view?usp=share_link
https://husd-us.zoom.us/meeting/register/tJErduqprD8vHNJt2wzRXwefhg3iGOBSC614
https://www.chineseexhibition.com/
http://typingchinese.com/

